Registration is OPEN for all!

From: Bloom Dance Studio (no-reply@dancestudio-pro.com)
To:
Date: Wednesday, July 1, 2020, 08:19 AM CDT

Dear Parents and Dancers,

Registration for 2020-2021 Season is now open to all. If you have friends or family who are new to Bloom and would like to
join our dance community - they now can!

https://danceatbloom.com

If a class you were hoping to register for is full, we highly recommend joining the waiting list. This allows us to know what
additional classes should be offered and when possible, we do our best to get all students into their desired class.

Please reach out with any questions or concerns. support@danceatbloom.com or call 402-670-7206

Thank you,
Bloom Dance Studio

In the past, you provided Bloom Dance Studio with your email address . Occasionally, you will receive brief announcements from us regarding the
studio. If you no longer want to receive these announcements, please click unsubscribe to request that your email be removed.


mailto:support@danceatbloom.com



